


The Stronger Practice Hub Programme (SPH) is part of 

the Department for Education’s (DfE) Early Years 

COVID-19 Recovery package. 

The Pandemic showed that those disadvantaged 

children living in deprived areas were most impacted. 

Fewer children have reached their expected levels  of 

development than before the pandemic and research 

has shown the attainment gap between socially 

disadvantaged children and their peers has grown and 

will only increase as they progress into school. 

The Stronger Practice Hub programme looks to support 

Early Years settings by: 

 Universally building strong supportive networks of 

providers 

 Helping to upskill the workforce through EEF 

programmes in targeted areas 

 Developing webinars, blogs, vlogs and social media 

information that is useful to providers from within the 

EEF The Evidence Store. 
 

 

Kent Early Years Stronger Practice 
Hub (KEYSPH) 


